
AVENUE	HOUSE	NEWS	

Welcome	to	our	latest	newsletter.		It	has	been	a	very	busy	month	of	

March	here	at	Avenue	House.		We	have	had	sunshine,	rain	and	even	some	

snow	here	in	Bristol.		

We	hope	you	have	all	enjoyed	the	activities	and	look	forward	to	many	

more	next	month.	

April 2018 

Upcoming Birthdays 

Mary F 10th April 2018 

Anne M 18th April 2018 

Elizabeth S 20th April 2018 

We hope you will join us in celebrating 

these birthdays with Cake and Coffee 

in the library. 

New	Garden	Pond	

It	is	so	nice	to	see	the	pond	works	now	$inished	and	the	$ish	enjoying	

their	new	surrounding's.	We	were	all	amazed	at	how	quickly	it	was		

transformed	and	enjoyed	watching	the	works	being	carried	out.	We	hope	

you	are	all	pleased	with	the	design	and	look	forward	to	seeing	many					

residents	enjoying	the	pond	over	the	next	couple	of	months.	

Dates for your diary 

4th April Trip to Oakham Treasures 

9th April Arm Chair Yoga 

19th April Flag Biscuit Decorating 

23rd April St Georges Day Lunch 

26th April Gardening Club 



Memory Lane Entertainment 

It was so nice to see so many residents enjoying the ‘Memory Lane                   

Entertainment’ this week.   

We look forward to having Steve return to Avenue House in the upcoming 

months. 

Honey the Spaniel 

We were lucky to be visited by the Honey Spaniel.   

We hope she will visit again soon. 

 



 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

Karen and Alison worked alongside the residents to make some  

amazing Easter Bonnets. Everyone that made the bonnets really      

enjoyed decora'ng them in their own individual style. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We held a parade in the dining room where Jane kindly modelled 

each of the hats for the residents to see. Jason and Donna chose the 

winning hat and congratula'ons to  Elizabeth 

Saunders for coming 1st Place.  

A Huge well done to all of the resident who 

took part. 



St Patricks Day Celebra�ons 

 

We were very lucky this year to have Carol cooking a tradi'onal Irish meal for 

the residents to celebrate St Patricks Day.  

The dining room was decorated in Irish Flags and the residents enjoyed their 

meal. 

In the a/ernoon we were visited by the Ballet who were amazing as always.  

Here are a few photos of the day. 

 

 

 



The Hogranch 

We are very grateful to Sean and his band for coming in and performing for us 

here at Avenue House.  

It was a lovely to see so many residents sat in the dining room enjoying the  

performance. Julian and Noela even had a  dance . 

We look forward to them performing for us again here at Avenue House 

 

 

 

 

 



Wish TreeWish TreeWish TreeWish Tree    
Don’t forget to let Karen know if you would like to add a wish to the 

wish tree. 

We will try and fulfil as many wishes as we can. 




